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                          Serving the Needs of Agricultural Education and FFA in Iowa.


Iowa FFA Alumni Association Board

Meeting Minutes – 18 May 2006 

Wildwood Lodge - Clive
Called to Order: 8:49 pm
Board members present: Ann Bassett, Tim Bauer, Dan Classen, Carl Horne, Clyde Johnson, Milt Luckstead Sr., Wayne Nattress, Joshua Remington, Roger Schonhorst, Alan Spencer, and President Wendell Zimmerman
Board members absent: Shamus Brown, Matt Dolch (Iowa FFA Association President), Rick Little, Betsy Ratashak, Elsa Schmidt (IAAE President) & Jane Schmidt 
Committee Reports:
Executive Committee – Wendell Zimmerman (Chairperson)
The executive committee met at 6:00 pm to interview her for the position of Executive Director.  We recommend her approval from the Board of Directors.

“I move that we hire Cathy J. Ayers as the Executive Director of the Iowa FFA Alumni Association effective June 1, 2006.”

Motion: Roger Schonhorst


Second: Milt Luckstead Sr.

Discussion based on alumni membership status.  It was highly encouraged by the Board of Directors for Cathy to pay her alumni dues.

Motion passed nine in favor and one abstaining (060501)
“I move the Iowa FFA Alumni Advisor, currently Alan Spencer, signs all checks to be paid to the Executive Director.”


Motion: Dan Classen


Second: Ann Bassett


Motion passed unanimously (060502)
Announcements:

P.O. Box – The Iowa FFA Alumni has a new P.O. Box to ensure continuity into the future.  The address is as follows.

Iowa FFA Alumni Association

P.O. Box 111

Alleman, Iowa 50007

Foundation Report – Mr. Wayne Nattress

Appropriations – The Iowa House of Representatives and the Iowa Senate have passed the appropriations bill for $50,000.00 for the Iowa FFA Foundation general fund.  This bill is now waiting for the Governor’s signature.

Enrichment Center- There have been a few large developments with The Enrichment Center recently.  Its location could possibly be changing if a land switch is approved by the Des Moines Area Community College Board of Directors.  This would put The Enrichment Center as a focal/Signature building in the new Prairie Trail Development just north of their campus.  In addition to this, developer Denny Albaugh, and the City of Ankeny have each pledged to donate one million dollars.
Adjourn
“I move to adjourn.”

Motion: Carl Horne


Second: Ann Bassett

Motion passed unanimously (060503)
Adjourned at 9:21 pm
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